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All Saints CE Primary School, Ashby Road, Coalville, Leics, LE67 3LB 

 

Year 6 SATS Information  
  
Dear Parents / Carers,  

  
On the week beginning the 12th May, the Year 6 children will be undertaking their end of KS2 SATS tests in 
school (see timetable below). The children have been working hard all year to learn as much of the test content 
as they can whilst also receiving a full and broad curriculum. Unlike many schools, we made the decision to 
deliver all subjects in the curriculum and not to narrow the focus to just English and Maths so that our children 
had the best final year at All Saints.  
  
To ensure a calm and efficient start to each day during test week, the children in Year 6 are welcome to attend 
school from 8:15am each day from Monday to Thursday. Breakfast items such as: croissants, fruit and drinks 
will be provided for the children. Please attend at normal time on the Friday. 
It is vital that your child attends school during SATS week, so please make sure they have 100% attendance. Any 
children missing a test will have to complete the test when they arrive back in school. Please inform us as soon 
as possible if your child is very unwell and is going to be absent.  
  
Some children will feel nervous or anxious during the next few weeks. It is completely normal for the children to 
feel this way. We talk to all children regularly about the tests, how to cope with anxious feelings and about how 
the week will go. Reassure your children that it will all be fine if they try their hardest and that if they need any 
help, then encourage them to speak to a teacher. Ensuring the children get a good night’s sleep, have a water 
bottle and are feeling positive is essential for them to be able to perform to the best of their ability.  
  
We will receive the results of the tests on Tuesday 8th July which we will share with you as soon as we can.  
If you require any further information regarding SATs then contact us in school.  

  

Day  Test  

Monday  Grammar and Punctuation  

Spelling  

Tuesday  Reading  

  
Wednesday  

Maths Arithmetic Paper 1  

Maths Reasoning Paper 2  

  
Thursday  

   
Maths Reasoning Paper 3  

  
Yours sincerely,  

  

Mrs. Green 

Year 6 Classteacher 


